Amber Noworatzky

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 8:34 AM

To: Chad Beeman; Nick Reimer; Jason Freiboth; Dan Koski
Ce: Amber Noworatzky; Mark DeZeeuw

Subject: RE: Traffic Concern (John Karnofskoi)

Chad and Nick:

We “ouic certainly look at installing the flashing LED bordered Stop Signs like we have at S. 10" and Dewey St. and N.
18" and Menasha Ave.

| beiieve that they cost about 52,500 each.
Do we want to ask Charperson Cumming to add this request to the October Public Safety Committee Agenda?

Can PD look up the accident data to verify what Mr. Karnofskoi is stating???

From: Chad Beeman <cheeman@manitowoc.org>

Sent: Szturday, September 23, 2023 8:35 PM

To: Nick Beimer <nreimer@manitowoc.org>; Jason Freiboth <jfreiboth@manitowoc.org>; Dan Koski
<dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>

Subject: Traffic Concern (John Karnofskoi)

Good everiing gentlemen,

| receiver last week irom a concerned citizen by the name of John Karnofskoi.

Johy CLageCrner ofJonnston Dr and Albert Dr. John stated that he considers this intersection a major safety
COncers au we recenty haa an accident there as well as earlier in the season. He also stated that he’s lived there for a
long time and has witnessed 1-3 accidents per year.

Fesolc e crenot weather related incidents but he believes inattentive driving and individuals running the stop. He

would like us o look Into this further and find a corrective action such as flashers etc.
-|_||-"...'._

Have a grzal weekend



